
 
 

DATE: August 25, 2016 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Discuss a potential Artistic Bike Rack Design Competition 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2015/16, the Public Arts Commission (PAC) developed and carried out the City’s first Artistic 
Bicycle Rack Design Competition.  The program was a success and six racks were installed in 
Downtown Los Altos. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At its June 23, 2016 meeting, the PAC requested a future agenda item to discuss holding a second 
Design Competition.  At the July 28, 2016 meeting, Vice Chair Rini and Commissioner McBirney 
were appointed to a subcommittee to recommend a process for the Second Artistic Bike Rack 
Design Competition. 


